
I have sent a copy of your letter to Arthur.Rowse. 

Sincerely, 

409 EAST MAIN STREET, MADISON, WI 53703 

April 29, 1991 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Raod 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold Weisberg: 

Many thanks for your interesting letter of April 25. I wish there were more people around today ready to fight the good fights you fought decades ago. 

Erwin Knoll 
Editor 

EK/tt 

608/257-4626 


